
Junior Weekly Communication 

 

Please reply to juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 FAB Online Parenting Course 

 Transition Plan Letter 

 Keeping Healthy & Safe  

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS CHECK 

Due to the current pandemic, we are aware that some families may now be in a 
different financial position and be entitled to free school meals.  
Please complete the FSM survey below so that we may check your current status to 
enable future funding for your child/children. 
 
https://forms.gle/d4QRKQEJqkxjYzt17 
 

 

LIBRARY BOOK PLEA 
If you have any library books at home, please could you return them to the 
Community Room on Bellemoor Road to Mrs Allen  
 

 PE/ LOST PROPERTY – COMMUNITY ROOM  

There is still a large amount of Lost Property unclaimed in the Community Room. 
Also we still have a lot of Y3/4/5 School Reports to be collected. 
 
The Community Room is open Monday 9:30-4pm, Tues, Wed & Fri 9:30am - 1pm 
 

DATES FOR YOUR FRIDGE  

Due to the current situation we are unable to provide you with the usual Dates for 

your Fridge in readiness for September. 

mailto:juniorinfo@shirleyschools.co.uk
https://forms.gle/d4QRKQEJqkxjYzt17


We will review this on our return in September when we will hopefully know a 

clearer understanding of the Government Guidelines  

 

Kind regards 

 

Amanda Hunt  

Administration Officer 

 

 


